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Your Submission: As someone who has spent many a pleasant morning and evening in my 
kayak, dodging rowers  on Avon, I would like to express my full support of a 
facility such as Lake Isaac.  If the overwhelming use of Kerrs Reach by the 
people of Christchurch (yes, the rate payers) isn't enough of a reason for the 
council to committ to Lake Isaac's construction, then the promise of increased 
revenue to the city from hosting national and international events should be. 
 Think how many more Rob Wardell's, Nathan Twaddle's, Everswindell 
sisters, Barbara Kendalls, Ian ferguson, Paul MacDonald etc we could 
proudly claim if we had a world class training and learning facility available?  
 
regards  
Penny Claridge 

 
 


